
From: Franklin, Cynthia A (CED)
To: jimmy@jimmyblaze.com
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored); CED AMCO Enforcement (CED sponsored); Johnston, Naomi A (CED)
Subject: Licenses on Agenda for Board Consideration of Denial- Tundra Fire # 10677 and 10678
Date: Friday, August 19, 2016 3:55:37 PM

Dear Tundra Fire LLC:
 
This letter is to inform you that your license applications for marijuana licenses number 10677 and
10678, Tundra Fire, LLC, is being placed on the agenda for the MCB meeting September 7-8, 2016 in
Anchorage for consideration of denial of the license.
 
The reason the board must consider denial is because you have publically noticed that your
cultivation facility will be located within 500 feet of a youth center. 3 AAC 306.010(a) states that “the
board will not issue a marijuana establishment license if the licensed premises will be located within
500 feet of a  . . . youth center.”
 
We did check with the City of Nome and confirmed that your premises address which you publically
noticed is within 500 feet of the Checkpoint Youth Center.
 
Please plan to attend the board meeting regarding this application, either in person or by phone.
Because your applications have only been initiated, please do not attempt to pay the fees to move
these applications to under review status before the board meeting. Payment will not be accepted at
this time.
 
Cynthia Franklin, Director
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
907-269-0351
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